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Newsletter 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with a Celebration of Learning. We would 
like to invite you to come to your child’s class to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the 
day. 
 
Reception – 5th July 
Willow – 10th July 
Rowan – 2nd July  
Hazel – 9th July 
Maple – 3rd July 
Beech – 4th July 
Ash – 17th July  
 
Year 3/4 VR Experience 
Please could we have the £7 payments and permission slips for the VR experience for children in 
Years 3 and 4 as soon as possible. Unfortunately, if we do not receive all the payments, this may 
have to be cancelled. Thank you to everybody who has already paid. 
 
Year 6 Leavers 
The Year 6 performance will be in the evening of Friday 12th July and will be in the Sports Hall. There 
will also be a leavers’ disco on Thursday 18th July. More details will follow. 
 
Year 6 Transition Day 
A reminder to all Year 6 parents that Monday 1st July is transition day for most high schools. You will 
have received some information about this from the high school that your child is going to. Children 
do not come to Roebuck for the day. They need to go straight to their high school. We hope they all 
have a lovely day and we will see them again on Tuesday. 
 
Nursery Open Day 
A reminder that there will be an Open Day in the Nursery on Monday 1st July 9 am til 11am. If you 
are interested in pre-school nursery place for September. Please join us at the nursery on Parker 
Street.  
 
School Pick-Up 
If you have asked somebody else to pick your child up at the end of the school day, please could you 
phone the office and let us know. For safeguarding reasons, we cannot let your child leave with 
somebody other than a parent unless we are made aware. If somebody else will be picking up your 
child on a regular basis, please could you send a note into school, thank you. 
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